
Isaac Newton Primary School 

Parent/Carer Survey March 2015 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Having become an Academy in December we now have more control over the way in which we do things in school.  As 

such we would like to gain the views of Parents/Carers to ensure that we are working on the things that you value 

the most in school.  It would be brilliant if as many Parents/Carers as possible were able to complete and return 

the survey below before the Easter Holiday.  We will then be able to feedback the results and actions that we will 

take. Completed surveys can be placed in the box on the window ledge in the reception area. 
 

 Strongly 

Agree 

Agree Neither 

agree nor 

disagree 

Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 

My child is happy at school 
 

     

My child is  safe at school 
 

     

My child makes good progress at school 
 

     

My child is taught well at school 
 

     

My child receives appropriate homework for their age 
 

     

My child is encouraged to work hard and do their best 
 

     

My child is taught well at school 
 

     

The school ensures that  pupils are well behaved 
 

     

The school deals effectively with bullying 
 

     

The school is well led and managed 
 

     

The school responds well to my concerns 
 

     

I receive valuable information about my child’s progress 
 

     

I would recommend Isaac Newton Primary School to another 
family   

     

 

Please use the sections below to have your say about the best aspects of Isaac Newton School and those things that 
you would like to happen in the future: 
 

The things I value most about the school 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The things that I would like to see in the future 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


